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Happy birthday to Phillip at Bromley Park Care Home

We recently celebrated the 91st birthday of our dear resident Phillip here at Bromley Park Care Home.

We sang 'Happy birthday' to Phillip and presented him with a wonderful tiered cake, with chocolate on the top and Battenberg slices

around the edge, which he was delighted with!

Residents Colin and Rita joined in the celebrations, as we all made his day a special one.

Many happy returns Phillip – wishing you health and love from everyone at Bromley Park.
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Phillip with Rita and Colin

 

 

 


